
 

Peace Public School 

                       Vengara 

Circular No: III/PSV/STU/Cir/2022-23/21                                                                                             Date: 26/09/2022 

Fruits Day Observation 

Dear parent, 

As a part of Fruits Day Observation on 30/09/2022, Friday, parents are requested to send the 

fruits mentioned below. 

 

--------------------------- 

We look forward to your support to make this activity a success. 

 

 

KG Co-ordinator                                                                                            Principal 

 


